
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Millard County Commission will hold a public hearing at the Millard County Courthouse located at 

50 South Main Street, Fillmore, Utah, on Tuesday, July 1, 2025, at 10:30 a.m. for the purpose of 

receiving public comment regarding an increase to the Transient Room Tax from 4.25% to 4.5% pursuant 

to Utah Code Ann. § 59-12-301. Published on June 18th and June 25th. 


